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Dear Kentucky Public Service Commission, 

Concerning the incident of Black Mountain Feeders hitting an underground gas line, we are
more than willing to cooperate and get the problem resolved. We paid the $250 fine in June of
2020 and we acknowledge that we missed the online damage prevention training that was
issued instead of us paying the additional $1,000 fine. We are more than willing to take
another damage prevention training or pay the $1,000 fine to remedy the situation without any
legal actions.

Please advise on how to proceed and thank you for your time.

Tyler Willett
Member, Black Mountain Feeders, LLC

APR 30 2021




